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I am in strong support of expanding Medicaid expansion because it will open up health insurance 

services to more Virginians.  Please realize that health, even mental health, is a basic right.  There can be 

no personhood without opportunities for treatment and medication. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Steadman 




